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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have said goodbye and good luck to all of our wonderful Year two children.  We will 

miss them all. 

 

We would like to thank all of you for your kindness and support over the year.  We hope 

that you all have an enjoyable Summer and we are looking forward to seeing you in 

September. 

 

Each class has recorded some songs which you can watch on the blog on 

http://www.ilfracombe-inf.devon.sch.uk/blog/ 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

 

The children have enjoyed a reduced time sports day. 
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 Summer Reading Scheme at Ilfracombe Library 

 

Pop along to Ilfracombe Library and join in their Summer Reading Scheme. Goody bags 

include a free book, colouring sheets, animal mask and animal choc. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Free family meals in this school holiday     
                   From Encounter church Ilfracombe 

 

 

Every Thursday of this summer holiday for any family who are 

in need of a meal please ring   07922 067441                                                          

Orders need to be in by 3pm the previous day [Wednesday]               

 

Starting Thursday 29th July until Thursday September 2nd  

 

The meals will be cooked freshly on the premises and whilst we 

cannot cater for special diets there will always be a Vegetarian option. 

 

Meals will be ready by 12 mid-day and can be collected from 

Encounter church or if needed we can deliver. 

 

 

Meals will include:  Sausage and Pasta bake.  Chilli.   Meatballs.   

Bolognaise.   Macaroni cheese.  Cottage pie.  Served with either 

potato wedges, spaghetti or small roast potatoes. 

 



RNLI Water Safety 

Below are some links to a range of resources that could help you educate your child 

about water safety. 

https://rnli.org/youth-education/water-safety-from-home  

https://rnli.org/youth-education/education-resources/water-safety-wednesdays  

https://rnli.org/pages/beach-safety/beach 

 

 

 

Autumn Menu is attached.  We return on Week 1. 

 

 
 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 


